
Terrence P. Morris, Esq. 
Law Offices of Terrence P. Morris LLC 

57 Elm Road 
Newton, MA  02460 

617 202-9132 

 

November 29, 2017 

By electronic transmission: dolson@newtonma.gov 

David A. Olson, Clerk of the Board 

City of Newton 

1000 Commonwealth Avenue 

Newton, MA 02459 

 

Re: Board Order #201-17: 386-394 Watertown Street  

              Special Permit Conditions 17(a) and 17(b) 

 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

 

Enclosed please find a certified copy of the recorded Board Order in accordance with 

Condition 17(a) of the above-referenced special permit, which states that no building permit shall be 

issued ”until the petitioner.., has recorded a certified copy of this order for the approved Special 

Permit/Site Plan with the Registry of Deeds for the Southern District of Middlesex County.”  

 

This filing, with copies to ISD and Planning, will also satisfy Condition 17(b), which states 

that no building permit shall be issued until the petitioner “has filed a copy of such recorded order 

with the City Clerk, the Department of Inspectional Services and the Department of Planning and 

Development.” 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Terrence P. Morris 

Terrence P. Morris 
 

 

Enclosure 

Cc: Barney Heath, Director via email 

Planning and Development 

 John Lojek, Commissioner via email 

  Inspectional Services 

       Neil Cronin, Senior Planner via email 

Planning and Development 




















